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August 10, 1982

Bob Kastenmeier
Chairman, Subcommittee on Courts,

Civil Liberties and the
Administration of Justice

House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Representative Kastenmeier:

I have been advised that the Patent Term Restoration Act, HR6444 may not
be placed on the floor of the House of Representatives.. I sincerely hope
that this is not the case.

It would be a sad situation if the opportunity for motivating the risk invest­
ment in life-saving and health restoring new drugs should be snuffed out
by the selfish interests of those who would benefit when the products estab­
lished at the risk of others, become old drugs.

Don't let it happen!

Very truly yours,

WISCONSIN ALUMNI RESEARCH FOUNDATION

Marvin D. Woerpel
Director of Licensing
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